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Our web page is sometimes the first connection members have
with the NYN Area. I feel it should be up to date, easy to navigate
and pleasing to the eye. I think our website is ok on some things
and could use some tweaks in other places. It's a work in
progress!

I have been:
★Updating meeting lists
★Responding to contact us emails
★Preparing reports for the AWSC and Assembly
★Keeping the calendar up to date
★Monitoring AFG connects for news and topics for us to

consider in our area.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve,

Ellen V


